
 

 

 
25 Main Street, P.O. Box 61, Grand Bend, Ontario   N0M 1T0 * (519) 238-2402 
huronshoresunitedchurch@gmail.com * www.huronshoresunitedchurch.com 

 

 

 

 
 
June 14, 2023. 
 

 

 

Indigenous Day of Prayer 

 

For this week’s Letter of Hope, I am going to suggest you find some time to watch the video of 

this past Sunday’s Indigenous Day of Prayer Service again (link below).  This service impacted 

me to a great extent.  From the opening notes of Jeffery Red George’s traditional flute through 

the messages shared by both Red George and Elders Barry and Deb Milliken I truly felt “Hope 

from the Great Spirit above.”   

 

Indigenous Day of Prayer Service  

 

May we also “walk with the light of the creator”.   

 

Roger Hyatt 

 

 
 
Please consider sharing your own Letter of Hope by emailing it to Hyatt.le.rc@gmail.com. 

 

"Our relationship with God and each other strengthens us, and helps make the world a better place. 
We welcome and include everyone into congregational life." 
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